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13 ADELAIDE STREET EAST, TORONTO 1/362:1441

June 20th, 1966

Mr. John N. Sampson,

90 Pearl Street,

New Providence, N.J. 07974
U,.S.A,

’

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Many thanks for your reception report of June 13th, 1966
on CHFI-AM on 680 kc/s.

We have checked our log and are pleased to verify the
accuracy of your report.

Thank you for your interest in CHFI.
Yours sincerely,

ROGERS BROADCASTING LIMITED
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_kﬁ R.H. TURNPENNY,
Director of Engineering

ROGERS BROADCASTING LIMITED



